
P3b 

In literacy this term in P3b we have been working on our spelling. We use 
active spelling in class.  This involves writing our spellings in bubble writing and 
rainbow letters.  We find this very engaging and enjoyable.  Additionally, we 
have been putting our coats on and heading outside to do active spelling.  We 
use chalk, stones, leaves and sticks to spell out our words in the playground.  
We love these activities and it helps us remember our spellings. 

In maths we have been learning about 2d and 3d shapes.  This has been great 
fun and we have learnt about some tricky shapes.  We have used model 
shapes, playdough and polygon to mould and build shapes.  We have used 
bingo games and feely bags to help describe the properties of lots of shapes.  
Next up in maths we are working on rounding numbers. 

 

Last month we worked really hard with P3a to create and perform our 
assembly on Harvest.  We picked apples from the school garden and made 
apple crumble it was great fun and very tasty.  We learnt how to write acrostic 
poems and then created our own about harvest.  We worked really hard to 
learn a new song all about conkers, it was fantastic fun. 

 













 


